
Fall 2013 Parking Permits  

Fall 2013 Student Semester Permits will go on sale August 1st, 2013 and are valid from 

August 15, 2013 to December 31st, 2013. More information will be provided this 

summer, so please revisit our parking pages, or, feel free to call Police Services 

Administration if you have further parking questions: 707-654-1179. 


